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As	2016	comes	to	an	end,	Theta	Omega	Chapter	will	confirm	that	we	are	E3,	Exceeding	
Expectations	of	Excellence.		The	year-end	report	process	begins	tonight,	as	we	urge	every	
Soror	to	fulfill	her	obligation	as	a	member	of	this	chapter,	and	complete	the	chapter	self-
assessment	form,	and	return	it	immediately	to	the	Standards	Committee	member	tonight.		
We	want	to	exceed	the	minimum	standard	and	set	a	standard	of	excellence,	100%	
participation,	by	every	Soror	donating	3	minutes	of	her	time	to	complete	her	Chapter	Self-
Assessment	Ballot.			

We	ask	that	all	committee	chairmen	inform	the	Standards	Committee	Chairman	of	your	
next	meeting	and	be	responsible	for	collecting	data	from	every	Soror	on	your	committee.		
Completed	forms	from	your	committee	meetings	can	either	be	given	to	a	Standards	
Committee	Member	or	can	be	placed	in	the	Standards	mailbox.		

The	data	collected	documented	and	forwarded	to	our	Chapter	Basileus	who	is	responsible	
for	reporting	the	information	to	our	Central	Region	Director.								

The	Standards	Committee	will	certify	our	chapters	documents	and	reminds	our	chapter	
officers	that	documents	from	2016	must	be	collected,	reviewed,	appropriately	bound	and	
properly	stored.			

The	Standards	Committee	supports	Alpha	Kappa	Alpha	Sorority’s	focus	of	self-assessment	
and	continuous	improvement.		The	committee	will	actively	participate	in	the	preliminary	
review	of	goals	meeting	schedule	November	15,	2016.		

Respectfully,	

Felicia S.  Gray 
Chairman	
Standards	Committee	


